From: De Albuguerque, Raph I

Sent: 02 January 2024 15:07
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to planning for Berden Hall Solar Farm Planning Application - S62A/22/0006

Dear Sir/Madam,

This email is in reference to the planning application for land at Berden Hall Farm, Dewes Green
Road, Berden — ref S62A/22/0006.

| would like it to be known that as a resident of Berden for 10 years | wholeheartedly object to the
idea of ruining open countryside for the construction of a solar farm. It will utterly deface this
beautiful, natural part of Essex/Hertfordshire and impact on farming land, local footpaths, wildlife
habitats and also disturb the road system.

Yours, Raph de Albuquerque





